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Education Centre 
545 11th Street East • Prince Albert, SK • S6V 1B1 

Phone: (306) 764-1571   Fax: (306) 763-4460 

 

Robert Bratvold, Director of Education 

 

Board Meeting Highlights 
January 13, 2020 

 
1. Communication Initiative 

Happy New Year and welcome to a new initiative by the Board of Education to share a few of 
the highlights from each of its regular meetings held each month during the school year.  The 
intent of this brief update is to inform schools, staff and the community, to promote 
communication and to encourage the community to connect with the Board and trustees. 

 
2. Intensive Supports Accountability Report 

The Board spent significant time learning about the status of the various aspects of the 
intensive supports work that occurs in the school division.  The Accountability Report 
presented by Superintendent Michaud, and the discussion that ensued, provided a great 
opportunity for learning and planning.  Did you know that the number of students with eIIPs 
has increased from 678 to 761 in the last two years? This is in addition to the 768 students 
requiring and receiving intensive supports who do not have a formal eIIP. 

 
3. Annual SCC Gathering on February 4, 2020 

The next two months are full of opportunities for engagement with the Board to discuss 
budget, strategic planning and learning environments for students.  The Board will meet with 
the PAATA executive, the local Catholic school board and others and they are excited for the 
annual SCC gathering as well.  The SCC gathering is earlier than usual so that the Board can 
connect with SCCs and SCCs can connect with each other and take actions within this school 
year. 

 
The Board hopes that this brief update can provide information and promote two-way communication.  
If you have want further details about the Board and its meetings, you can find information here SRPSD 
Board Information, but you are also encouraged to contact your local trustee: 

 
We look forward to the connection! 

 
Board of Education Email 

Barry Hollick, Board Chair bhollick@srsd119.ca 

Jaimie Smith-Windsor, Vice-Chair jsmith-Windsor@srsd119.ca 

Bill Gerow, Trustee bgerow@srsd119.ca 

Grant Gustafson, Trustee grantgustafson@shaw.ca 

Arne Lindberg, Trustee alindberg@srsd119.ca 

John McIvor, Trustee jmcivor@srsd119.ca 

Darlene Rowden, Trustee drowden@srsd119.ca 

Michelle Vickers, Trustee mvickers@srsd119.ca 

Bill Yeaman, Trustee byeaman@srsd119.ca 
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